City of Prairie View, Texas

Mayor, Ron Leverett

Extension of Deadline for Proposal Submission

Subject : RFB for Villa Capri Subdivision Wastewater Pump Station

Reference : RFB CIP 22-001

Dear Madam / Sir,

With reference to the subject tender, kindly note that the deadline for proposal submission is
extended from 19 August 2022 at 3:00 p.m. Central Time to 2 September 2022 at 3:00 p.m.
Central Time.

Consequently, your offer comprising of technical proposal and financial proposal, in one sealed
envelope, should reach the following address no later than Friday 2 September 2022 at 3:00
p.m. Central Time.

Address : The City of Prairie View
City Hall Building
44500 Business Highway 290
Prairie View, Texas 77446

Marked with: Submitting Company Name ( ), Villa Capri
Subdivision Wastewater Pump Station, Project No. CIP 22-001

Each submittal shall contain 1 clearly marked original and 2 copies of their Bids. Bids shall
include all specified items in this RFB. Failure to submit any required item may subject bidder
to disqualification.

Best Regards,
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Ramiro Bautista, Ph.D.
Project Manager




